Children’s Book Fair
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A Carnival Book Fair will be held at our school on

Thursday 26th July and Friday 27th July 2018,
between
8.20 a.m.to 4 p.m.

Book Fairs are a great way to connect children with books and a percentage of the sales from the fair will go
towards the purchase of new books for our school library.

If you would like to purchase and donate a book to the library, a book plate will be placed in the book in honour
of your donation.

How the Book Fair will work:
Children will have the opportunity to preview the books on sale and will bring home a wishlist.
¢ Ifyou are happy for them to purchase something on their wishlist, you can either:

a) Pay by cash. If students are bringing cash, it must be placed in a clip lock bag along with the wish list
or the names of books to be purchased. Bags must have the student’s name clearly written on it.

b) Eftpos on the day of purchase (Mastercard or Visa only).

Pre-pay online using the ‘Parent Payments’ link on the Carnival website. The student must then bring

c)
the receipt, in a clearly marked envelope or clip lock bag, to the Book Fair to make a purchase.

Please remember to send any pre-paid receipts or cash orders with students on their scheduled day (see below).

Book Fair Timetable:
Date Time Visitors

Thursday 26* July | 8.20 -9.00 Families
10.15 - 10.50 Families
12.00-12.30 Y4
12.45-1.15 Y6
2.30-3.00 Y3
3.00-4 p.m. Families

Friday 27+ July 8.20-8.50 Families
9.00-9.30 Kindy
10 -10.30 Y1
11.20-11.50 Y5
12.00-12.30 Y2

Besides the scheduled time for classes to visit the Book Fair, families are more than welcome to visit before or
after school. Students are also welcome to visit the Book Fair with their grandparents after Mass on Thursday

morning.

¥ HELP NEEDED!
To run a successful Book Fair, | will need some help from parent volunteers. If you can spare an hour or two,

please fill in the Volunteer Timetable at the office or ring the office staff to book in a time. Plenty of coffee/tea
and biscuits will be supplied!

Looking forward to a successful day!



